
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

19th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 12 – Parent/Carer Consultation Evening Invitation 

 
Please be advised that there will be a parent consultation evening on Thursday 29th November for Year 12 
students.   
 
As we are working closely with Brooke Weston Academy, and t minimise disruption to you, these 
appointments will be held at Brooke Weston Academy, all sixth form teachers from Corby Technical School 
will be in attendance.  Attached with this letters are the timings and details outlining how to book your 
appointments.  The evening will begin with a presentation from 5.30pm to 6.00pm, appointments with 
staff will follow this. 
 
Please read the enclosed information.  You will then need to login following the instructions in the 
accompanying letter and choose your appointment times for each subject teacher.   It is important that 
your child accompanies you so that an effective dialogue between you, your child and the relevant subject 
teacher can take place. 
 
If you have any issues with your login details please contact school reception on 01536 213100. 

 
I look forward to seeing you on the 29th November. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

 
 


